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Governor·s Desk

Lemon Grove
Loyal Order of Moose Lodge 1713

April  2021 Newsletter

Greetings Moose Brothers & Sisters,

First thing first, I would like to thank everyone who has helped me this 
past term as Governor. It has definitely been an experience during the 
pandemic. Next month we start off as “One Moose” and with the changes 
there will be questions. Bare with us as we are all learning new things 
and will do our best to keep everyone informed. The best way to make 
sure you are staying updated with what is going on at our lodge is by 
attending a meeting.

I would also like to thank everyone who has done their best to keep our 
lodge safe by following the guidelines of wearing a mask during their visit 
here. A special Thank You to all of our volunteers who continue to help 
keep us going by cooking and/or serving our dinners along with our 
fabulous ladies behind the bar for whipping up our favorite drinks..

Our new President of Lodge 1713 Jimmy Tillis will take over on May 1st. 
I know he will do a great job and I wish him all the best on his 2021-
2022 year term.  

Fraternally,
Chad Kolhagen
Governor
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                                           ILLNESS & DISTRESS: 

Please help us in a prayer for a speedy recover for Pilgrim JP Shelten, who is on the 

mends from having back surgery.  Co-worker Virginia Baker was diagnosed with stage 4 

lung cancer, please keep her and her family in your prayers. Also, say a prayer for a 

speedy recover for Pilgrim Robbie Roberts who fell this past week. We would like to send 

our condolences to the Lutton family for the loss of David Lutton.                              

                                                                      Fraternally,

                                                             Pro Tem Jr. Regent, Teresa Timm  

                                                                                  & Prelate, Manny Romo

Senior Regent
Dear Co-workers,

This is my last official leƩer as your Sr. Regent and what a wild ride it's 
been. I'd like to thank all of you for the tremendous support & guidance 
you've given me. 

As we work together towards One Moose I'm sure there will be 
challenges, but I'm confident we can overcome them. Please make sure 
your membership is current by April 29, 2021. If you come in on May 1, 
2021 to pay your $30 renewal we WILL NOT be able to do it. You will then 
need to start all over and pay a processing fee and the current lodge dues. 
Moose InternaƟonal will do an update in LCL Web on April 30, 2021 and 
only current co-workers will transfer into the new system.

Keep the faith! As always it's been a pleasure serving our chapter. See you 
next term!

Ever Thankful, 

Sr. Regent

Dee Dee Tillis



   Happy Birthday From Lemon Grove Lodge

Bring this coupon to the Social Quarters during your Birthday month and receive a 
complimentary beverage. This includes: Well Drink, Pint of Draft Beer, or Non-Alcoholic Beverage.
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S

LOOM

Al Heavener Jr – 04/03
David Brokiewicz Jr – 04/05
Fernando Cervantes – 04/07
Dan Wilhoyte – 04/07
Jason Roman – 04/10
Stephen Dowell – 04/13
Jimmy Tillis – 04/14
Jimmie Jones Jr – 04/16
Tom Dolan – 04/19
David Huber – 04/19
Thomas Stotler – 04/19
Anthony Tangorra – 04/20
Steven Lommerse – 04/23
Aaron Zuniga - 04/23
Lonnie White Jr – 04/28

WOTM

Lina Mackey - 04/05
Michelle Creel - 04/06
Sherrie Vander - 04/14
Patricia Walker - 04/16
Jill Weaver - 04/17
Wilda Hutton – 04/25
Laura Amirato – 04/25
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Upcoming Events...

NON PROFIT
ORGANIZATION

U.S. POSTAGE PAID
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Lemon Grove Moose Lodge
9062 Memory Lane
Spring Valley, CA 91977

DATED MATERIAL

Lemon Grove Moose Lodge
9062 Memory Lane
Spring Valley, CA 91977

DATED MATERIAL

Address service requested

Rev A

––––––

● April 5, 12, 19, & 26 - Monday Night Dinners are Great!

● April 7, 14, 21, & 28 - Burgers by Manny Romo & Jimmy Welch
● April 2, 9, 16, 23 & 30 - Friday Night Dinners are scrumptious.

● Saturday: April 10th Academy of Friendship Ceremony

● Sunday: April 11th Breakfast at 9am, Moose Legion Mgt to follow

● Saturday: April 24th Installation of both Boards of Officers

● Sunday: April 18th District Meeting in El Centro 

Needed


